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North Port Health Center gets new telephone numbers  
 
Effective Aug.1, the Sarasota County Health Department’s North Port Health Center will 
have new telephone numbers as follows: 
 
Clinic:          941-861-3820 
Fax:             941-861-3829 
 
Pharmacy:  941-861-3828 
Fax:             941-861-3831 
 
Dental:        941-861-3832 
 
The 861 prefix is consistent with other county health department and government 
numbers so this is a local call for residents in any area of Sarasota County.  
 
The North Port Health Center will remain in its current North Port location, 6919 
Outreach Way,   until further notice.  
 
For information about the North Port Health Center, visit the Sarasota County Health 
Department’s website, www.sarasotahealth.org. 
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